
Car Boot Sale 

The Hungry Caterpillar 

We had lots of fun learning about 

caterpillars, especially the very hun-

gry caterpillar. We enjoyed making 

fruit kababs after discussing healthy 

eating. We have challenged 

ourselves to try to eat more 

healthy food. 

Spread the Word 

 
Do you know of any chil-

dren looking for a Nursery? 

We are welcoming applica-

tions for September starters 

to join our Hillside Nursery 

community. 

Our Learning this Week 

 

Literacy 

This week we will be learning to re-

tell a poem about bees. At home 

you can support your child by en-

couraging them to retell you the po-

em. Please see the reverse of this 

newsletter for our poem of the 

week. 

 

Maths  

In maths we will continue to learn 

about 3Dshapes. Can you find any 

3D shapes, spheres and cubes 

around your home? 

Understanding of the World 

World Bee Day is on the 20th May. 

We will be learning about bees and 

why they are important to us. Can 

you spot any bees on your walk to 

school or when you are at the park?  

 
 

 

   Topic this half term: 

Animals and Mini Beasts 

 

Value of the week:  

Be Brave 

WB 19th May 2025 

Makaton Sign of the Week 




